

Bargaining Bulletin

Dear Members,

This week, the committee met with the company in Montreal. This was our fourth week of bargaining. We continued discussions on mental health, reclassification and opened the conversation on the workforce adjustment plan.

You have our commitment that we will continue to work diligently to secure a fair contract for all members. Our next round of talks is scheduled for May 2 - 6 in Toronto.

It is very important that you monitor your mailbox, emails and any communication regarding mobilization actions you will receive from your locals over the coming weeks. As always, your participation is greatly appreciated and will be needed.

We thank you for your continued support.

In solidarity,

Clerical and Associated Employees Bell Bargaining Committee

Dana-Anne James Veronique Prévost Simona Sladkowski Nena Bogdanovich – National Representative Mohsen Ben Kheder Steve Couillard Raymond Thibert

Myriam Germain – National Representative